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Elmwood Road, Baglan, Port Talbot SA12  8TF.  Tel: 01639 813112

Headteacher: Mrs N E Morgan

17.02.2023
Dear parents and carers,

Strike Action – Thursday 2nd March 2023
It is very likely that you are aware from recent media reports that the National Education Union (NEU) has declared further strike action that is due to take place on Thursday 2nd March 2023.  We are now in a position to confirm arrangements for the next scheduled day.

We have undertaken further discussions with the Chair of Governors and reviewed our risk assessment, as such we have made the decision to close the school to pupils on Thursday 2nd March 2023.
As you may be aware, there are further days of industrial strike action planned and we will endeavour to give you as much notice as possible of the arrangements for these dates.  
Kind regards,

Mrs N E Morgan

Headteacher Baglan Primary School

